
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
u.s. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, ALASKA 

P.O. BOX 6898 
ELMENDORF AFB, ALASKA 99506-0898 

AEPLYTO December 6, 2006 
ATTENTION OF: 

Programs and Project Management Division 
Civil Works Management Branch 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
HTRW Center ofExpertise 
ATTN: HTRW Documentation Distribution 
12565 West Center Road 
Omaha,~ 68144-3869 

Dear HTRW CX: 

I spoke with Sam Bass today about getting a review for the Northeast Cape Feasibility Study (FS). 
I put the FS on the ftp site for immediate access, along with the Review Request Form, and notified Sam 
of such. I told Sam I would also send a hard copy and electronic copy of the FS; please find those 
enclosed. 

I regret that I have found fault in my procedure for getting this reviewed by the CX. Though this 
FS claims to be Final, it has not been released. Therefore, we do have the leeway to respond to 
comments and make changes as necessary. 

I have included a CD which contains all the Remedial Investigations that support this FS. Also, 
there is a Removal Action Report on the CD which details our best information on the current state of 
PCBs in soil at Northeast Cape. The CD has PDF files for the Phase I and Phase IV RI Reports. The 
Phase II and Phase III RI Report are in folders, consisting ofmany files. To view a more cohesive PDF 
file of these reports, I'll refer you to PIRS. 

Please call with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

B 
Carey Cossaboom 
Project Manager 

Enclosures: 2 Binders 
3 CDs 
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